From: Wendy Johnson

To: DGR Inbox

Subject: Funding to protect the environment
Date: Wednesday, 2 August 2017 6:32:01 PM
Good day

it has been mooted that charities may be directed how to spend their funds when they try to
publicise dreadful decisions made by governments, where the environment is being
wrecked.

To direct them to spend valuable monies on projects that are being quite capably handled
by volunteer and community groups and organisations, seems predictable in it's endeavour.
The present government has continuing form in doing it's damnedest to nobble projects
which progress the greater good for our planet.

When will they realise that energy from renewable, cheap and environmentally friendly
means are the way of not just the future, but NOW?

Please allay my fears, and permit ANY charity the democratic right to disperse their funds
in the way of their choosing.

I thank you

Regards

Frank Clarey



